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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Feb 25, 2019 at 3:33 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian.  Recommendations?
 
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 9:39 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Donna,
 
After review we would recommend approval of this request.  As in past years we are actively participating in the planning
of this event.  It is my understanding that members of the BAA leadership have requested, and are in the process of
scheduling, a meeting with the Town Administrator so their may be additional requests or requirements from the Town
that should be included in the final permit when it is issued. 
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]
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